
 

 
LA CASA DE DON PEDRO 

ENERGY CONSERVATION PROJECT 
 
LEGAL BID NOTICE 3 DAY AD 
 
La Casa De Don Pedro Weatherization Assistance Program is hereby posting Notice that Sealed Bids is 
being accepted for the install of energy conservation measures at 287 S. Harrison St E. Orange NJ under 
the Weatherization Assistance Program in Essex County.  This is a multi-family building of 110 units. 

Pre-bid walk through is scheduled on Thursday February 17, 2022 at 10am at 287 S. Harrison St. East 
Orange.   

All completed returned bids are due no later than 12:00 pm sharp eastern time on Monday March 7, 2022.    
No returned bid(s) will be accepted by email.  All returned bids must be mailed or physically hand delivered 
by bid required date and time.  No bid(s) will be accepted after 11:59 am sharp on Monday March 7, 2022. 
Bids opening will be conducted via zoom at 3pm sharp.  Please email Norma Sessa at 
nsessa@lacasanwk.org for zoom invite. 

Bid Documents will be made available for pick up and or email.  Bid Pick up:  La Casa de Don Pedro 317 
Roseville Avenue Newark, NJ  07107.  By email at:  nsessa@lacasanwk.org beginning Thursday February 
10, 2022 between 9:30am and 4:30pm Monday- Friday. 

All returned bids must be submitted on the bid forms furnished by La Casa and submitted in a sealed 
envelope and properly endorsed with your Company Name and Project Name. 

La Casa de Don Pedro reserves the right to reject any or all bids and reserves the right to waive any 
informality in the bids and to accept the bid and award the contract to the bidder which, in its best 
judgment, best serves the interest of La Casa de Don Pedro and project. 

La Casa de Don Pedro is an Equal Opportunity Employer. Bidders are required to comply with the 
provisions of NJSA 10:2-1 through 10:2-4 and Public Law 1975 c.127 dealing with discrimination in 
employment on public contract.  Minority contractors are encouraged to bid.  
 
 
 
By Order of 
Norma Sessa 
Program Director 
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